
Happy New Year!  I hope you are all excited 
about this Election Year and are preparing to 
get to work to Re-Elect President Trump and 
replace Doug Jones in the US Senate.  We've 
already hit the ground running in January with 
our US Senate Candidate Forum.  Thanks to 
all of you who helped make that event a suc-
cess.  We appreciate those who honored us 
by coming to our event and sharing their 
plans, principles and values.  I hope all who 
attended were able to find a candidate to get 
behind and even to volunteer for.  This senate 
election is important and we plan to play a big 
part in the election.  We are looking forward to our meeting next week and 
meeting many of our state-wide judicial candidates.  Also, please find infor-
mation for registering for Legislative Days in Montgomery.  This will be an 
exciting 3 days in our state capital, meeting with our elected officials and 
learning about the constitutional and legislative agendas.  The deadline is ap-
proaching soon, so sign up today.  Planning is underway for our Fashion 
show that is coming up in May.  Please be considering how you can help - 
even if that is just inviting and bringing several of your friends.  This a big 
event and there are plenty of ways to be involved.  I'm so grateful to all of 
you and your interest and involvement in our  Republican party.  You really 
embody the motto of our AFRW - when women work, we win!  I'm not 
tired of winning yet and I'm sure you aren't either.  See you next week!              

        ~Tiffany 

A Message from our President, Tiffany! 

Join us on February 4 at The Ledges as we welcome our Statewide Judicial Candidates! 
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Mark Your  

Calendars 

February 4 Meet-
ings—Judicial and 
Statewide Candidates 
 
March Meeting-     
Tiffany Noel - State of 
our Club Meeting - 
News and information 
about our club, the 
AFRW and the NFRW. 
Will also be inviting Sen-
ate Run-off Candidates. 
 
May 4– Fashion Show 
 



February Lunch Meeting 
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You are Invited to... 
  

Republican Women of Huntsville 
  

Monthly Lunch Meeting 
 

Tuesday, February 4, 2019 
The Ledges Club House     ~     32 Castle 

Down Drive SE 
 

11:00 am  Social 
11:30 am  Luncheon/Business 

Chicken Pot Pie with Small Salad 
Old Fashioned Apple Pie  

   
12:00  Program 

Statewide Judicial Candidates 
Greg Shaw 
Cam Ward 

Phillip Bahakel 
Mary Windom 

Jill Ganus 
Beth Kellum 

William Smith   
 

RSVP Today 
 

 Email rwhreservations@gmail.com  
to RSVP 

with your response of 
Yes, No, Chair, or Drink Only 

 
Cost for Lunch:  $20 

Sitting in Side Chairs and drinking water/tea/
coffee:  $4.00 

Sitting in Side Chairs and not eating:  No Cost  



 
Becky Gerritson, the Ex-
ecutive Director of Eagle 
Forum, stopped by our 
last meeting to discuss 
the Alabama Changes to 
State Board of Education 
Amendment.  We also 
had the opportunity to 
hear from our candidates 
for Madison County Tax 
Collector, Drew McKay &  
Valerie Miles. 

January Lunch Meeting 

U.S. Senate Candidate BBQ & Forum 
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Thanks to everyone who came out in November to hear from some our candi-
date for the next US Senator to represent us in DC.  We’re focused on this race!  
It is important mission to make it #OneandDoneDoug.  Jeff Poor did a great job 

moderating our event.  We had the opportunity to hear from Rep. Bradley Bryne,  Rep. Arnold 
Mooney, former Judge Roy Moore, and Candidate Tommy Tuberville.  Thanks to our great turn-
out of approx. 150 at this event on Jan. 21. 



Announcements 
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During December and 
January, we hosted “Bring A Friend Day”.  Everyone 
who brought a guest to our meeting were entered in a 
drawing, along with your guest, to win a gift certificate 
for our jewelry.  Be sure to be present at our meeting 
on February 4 to find out who wins!! 
 
 

Our newsletter has been without a name 
for quite sometime.  Our board would like 
to name our newsletter publication in 2020.  

We’ve extended submissions for our contest until Febru-
ary 21.  Please submit your vote for a new name.  Please 
include your submission to our Corresponding Secretary, 
Heather Hallman, at RWHCoSec@gmail.com.  We’ll an-
nounce our winner at our March 2020 meeting along 
with a prize for your winning submission.  The winner will 
be recognized during the meeting and included in our 
newly named newsletter in April.  Look forward to seeing 
lots of submissions! 

You Name It! 



Stay 
tuned 
for lots 
of great events in early 
2020. Please make plans 
to volunteer, sponsor 
and attend these excit-
ing events!   

Coming Soon in 2020... 
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AFRW Update 

We had a great group of ladies that travelled to Birming-
ham on Saturday, January 25, for training classes hosted by 
AFRW.  Our ladies were trained on best practices for the 
offices of the president and treasurer.  We also had the 
opportunity to hear about all the exciting events that 
AFRW President Britney Garner and her board are plan-
ning for 2020.  We hear there is even a trip planned to 
DC for our group in June.  We look forward to sharing 
those details with you very soon.  This year’s motto is 
“When Women Work, We Win!”  We’re excited to bring 
this motto to life in our State and Club!    



2020 Legislative Days will be February 17-19, 2020 

Check out the next page for our Tentative Schedule to learn 
more about our exciting plans! Deadline for Hotel Group 
Rate was reached back on Jan. 20, but there are other hotels 
in the EastChase area of Montgomery.  Buses will pickup and 
drop off at both hotels (Hampton Inn & Suites & Homewood 
Suites).  We’ve included the link to Legislative Days to com-
plete your online registration and payment.  A printable regis-
tration form is available.  Please contact Len Vaught for more 
details.   
We look forward to having a great group at Legislative 
Days!  

Remember:  When Women Work, We Win! 

Have you registered for Legislative Days?  
It’s not too late to join us in Montgomery!  
To register via Eventbrite, please select to 
register or see Len Vaught at our meeting 
on Feb.4. 
Registration:   
AFRW 2020 Legislative Days 
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Life, Liberty & The Pursuit of 
Fashion!! 
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Life, Liberty & The Pursuit of Fashion!  Sounds 
like a great tagline for a even greater Fashion 
Show scheduled on May 4, 2020, right?  We’ll 
have tickets on sale at our next meeting on Feb-
ruary 4!  You can also help our committee by as-
sisting with valuable experiences to bid on dur-
ing our Silent Auction.  To learn more, stop by 

our ticket table 
in the lobby!  
Let’s great 
ready to rock 
the runway on 
May 4!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 Our club is 
the 2003, 

2011, 2013, 
2015, 2017 & 

2019 recipient 
of the Mary 
Ellen Miller 

award for 
Outstanding 

Club.  

 The Republican Women of Huntsville is a chartered member of the 
National Federation of Republican Women and Alabama Federation 

of Republican Women since 1983.  The club is a partisan political 
organization.  Our goal is to help women become effective in the 

cause of good government.  We do this through education, training 
and activities designed to promote the principles of the Republican 

party.  We also help recruit and elect candidates at all levels of gov-
ernment.  Our club serves women of all ages who want to be active 

and informed women in their community.   

REPUBLICAN 
WOMEN OF 

HUNTSVILLE 

We are now accepting volunteers for our 2020 Fashion 
Show Committee.  Please reach out to Cris Berry for 
more information for volunteer opportunities. 

https://www.republicanwomenofhuntsville.com/  


